
Please note the following change to
North Satellite Bagwell

EFFECTIVE TUESDAY 6/22/21
the North Satellite bagwell traffic flow will

change slightly as piers 8-11 become
operational. A new exit out of the bagwell
under gate N10 will be opened, all other
traffic patterns remain the same. Please

use caution exiting as construction
activities continue in this area. Manual

Encode has been operational as of

Tuesday June 15th.



FOR IMMEDIATE NOTIFICATION, DISTRIBUTION & COMMUNICATION
Please Forward to ALL Airport Staff

Contact Us


